
Evidence Based Library and Information Practice 2010, 5.4 
 

132 
 

   Evidence Based Library and Information Practice  
 
 
 
News/Announcements 
 
EBLIP6 News 
 
 

 2010. This is an Open Access article distributed under the terms of the Creative Commons-Attribution-
Noncommercial-Share Alike License 2.5 Canada (http://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/2.5/ca/

 

), which 
permits unrestricted use, distribution, and reproduction in any medium, provided the original work is properly 
attributed, not used for commercial purposes, and, if transformed, the resulting work is redistributed under the 
same or similar license to this one. 

 
The EBLIP6 conference will take place in the 
U.K. at the University of Salford, 27-30 June 
2011.  The call for abstracts has now closed 
and the programme committee will be 
informing potential participants of the 
outcome of their submission by mid January. 
 
The programme is beginning to take shape 
with keynotes from Professor Martin Hall 
(University of Salford), Dr Hazel Hall (Library 
and Information Science Research Coalition), 
Dr Ross Todd (Rutgers State University, New 
Jersey) and Professor Peter Brophy (recently 
retired from the Centre for Research in Library 
and Information Management, Manchester).  
Andrew Booth will be closing the conferences 
with his perspectives on EBLIP, EBLIP6 and 
EBLIP in the future. 
 
We are also investigating the possibility of 
bringing an interactive element to the 
conference, enabling those who are unable to 
participate in the full conference, to experience 
some of the conference online. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A number of U.K. organizations will be 
providing bursaries to enable participants 
attend the conference and a list of these and 
more general conference bursaries is available 
on the Frequently Asked Questions section of 
the conference website. 
http://www.eblip6.salford.ac.uk/  
 
To keep up to date with EBLIP6 news, register 
your interest on the conference website 
http://www.eblip6.salford.ac.uk/register.php, 
join us on Facebook, http://bit.ly/99EY96  
or follow us on Twitter 
http://twitter.com/eblip2011 
 
We look forward to seeing you at EBLIP6! 
 
Alison Brettle and Maria Grant – EBLIP6 
Conference Chairs 
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